LILOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

ROTTRDAM,

16th March, 1953.

Dear Sir,

"pARGO" and " GORAZ"

I thank you for your letter of the 2nd March
and enquired via the Groningen Surveyors how the case
really stood.

RS A S ER R B e

Today I learned from the OGroningen Surveyors
that the time limit for Arrasto to appeal for the
judgment of the Croningen tribunal has not yet expired
and therefore it would be premature to give information
about the ownership of the "GORAZ".

The "PARGO" is the property of Arrasto.
I was astonished to see t hat the classification -
of "PARGO" still requires consideration, as I was under ‘
the impression that the class some time ago had been
tsolemnly repudiated by Arrasto.

I shall keep you informed of developments.

Yours faithfully,
Mr. Van der Weel.

The Secretary,
LONDON.,
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